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Period covered by this Communication on Engagement April 2017 to March 2018 

To our stakeholders: 

I am pleased to confirm that Ëlan Foundation reaffirms its support to the United Nations Global Compact and

its Ten Principles in the areas of Human Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-Corruption. This is our

Communication on Engagement with the United Nations Global Compact. We welcome feedback on its

contents. 

In this Communication of Engagement, we describe the actions that our organization has taken to support the

UN Global Compact and its Principles as suggested for an organization like ours. We also commit to sharing

this information with our stakeholders using our primary channels of communication. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Himanshu Sharma 

Founding Chairman

ASIA               EUROPE               AUSTRALIA               THE AMERICAS               AFRICA
OUR PRESENCE

Dated: May 21st 2018
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3Description of Actions 

1. Partnership formed with industry chambers 

2. started a new initiative to empower educational institutions and students 

3. organised workshops and seminars 

Measurement of outcomes 

1. Partnership formed with Kosovo Malaysian chamber of commerce, pristina with a common agenda to

advance UN Global Compact principals 

2. Started an initiative 'Project Education' to sensitise educational institutions and students about Sustainable

Practices 

3. Organised workshops and seminars for corporate and educational institutions to educate them and to

partner with them with mutual aims to advance UN Global Compact principles. 
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